
CITY OF ANN ARBOR MRF INSPECTIONS 

Findings From June 12, 2016 

(Steven Schantz, Jose (Shift Supervisor))    

The following findings were identified during a safety inspection at the MRF on June 12, 2016. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Missing sprinkler cover ring (noted on previous inspections) 

 

Improperly stored and labeled chemicals / liquids. 

   

 

 

 

 



Improperly stored chemicals located at the Transfer Station 

         

  



ISSUES CORRECTED FROM PREVIOUS INSPECTIONS 

Corrected confined space security 

              

Corrected blockage of baler E-stop 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Corrected machine damage 

       

Corrected material build-up on conveyer roller 

 


